

NOTICE

18 September 2015

Update on the exemption application in respect of the draft Identification of Engineering Work (IDoEW) Regulations, Case # 2014 April 0123

Dear Stakeholder

The Competition Commission has invited two representatives from all the Built Environment Professional Councils to attend a discussion on the regulation of the profession and its effect on competition.

The Event will take place on the 16 and 17 November 2015.

The Vice-President; Mr A Peters Pr Eng and the CEO; Mr S Madonsela Pr Eng will be attending.

For further information, please contact the Legal Services Unit, <u>tania@ecsa.co.za</u> and <u>lerato@ecsa.co.za</u>.

Adv. L Brimah

Manager: Legal Services